
            
 

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and 

Deputy Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 4 October 2017 
 
 
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 
Craig Mackey – Deputy Commissioner 
 
Supported by:  
Rebecca Lawrence – MOPAC Chief Executive  
Martin Hewitt – Assistant Commissioner 
Mark Simmons – Deputy Assistant Commissioner 
 
 
1 Knife Crime Update 

The Deputy Mayor was updated by the Deputy Commissioner and the Deputy Assistant 
Commissioner the Met’s work on implementing the Knife Crime Strategy, in particular, 
its operational work supporting the strategy, including the most recent Operation 
Sceptre. There was a discussion of the recent use of stop and search and its impact on 
reducing knife crime.  

 
 
2 BCU Model 

The Deputy Commissioner and Deputy Assistant Commissioner discussed with the 
Deputy Mayor the latest findings from the Pathfinder boroughs, which are testing the 
new model. There was a discussion of the consultation that the Met was having with the 
borough councils and the evaluation of the pilots.  
 
 

3 HMIC Child Protection Inspection and PEEL Inspection 
There was a discussion of the findings of the latest HMIC Child Protection Inspection 
quarterly report, the progress that has been made in the Met and the improvements 
that are still required. There was also a discussion of the latest PEEL Legitimacy and 
Efficiency assessments.  
 
 


